
 
 

Lundgren Decision 
Discipline Committee’s Decision Background 

 
 
The public hearing regarding Mr. Lundgren occurred on June 20, 2019.   
 
As part of its deliberations, the Discipline Committee (DC) requested a court transcript from Mr. 
Lundgren’s court case(s).  This transcript was not readily available from the court and took a lengthy 
period to be finalized and released to the DC. 
 
Because the transcript was not initially presented at Mr. Lundgren’s hearing, procedural fairness 
dictated that Mr. Lungren be provided a copy and that he have 30 days to provide any response prior to 
the DC using it to inform its deliberations. 
 
After the 30-day period, the DC was able to continue deliberations and finalize its decision.  Its decision 
was finalized on November 13, 2019. 
 
Once the DC reach its decision, there is a 30-day appeal period.  The SPTRB’s practice is to post decisions 
publicly upon expiration of the 30-day appeal period. 


